Director Report February 21st, 2023

Administrative

- Tessa Narducci annual review is February 22nd
- 20K Mooseplate check deposited February 21st. Public hearing to accept funds should take place at the March board meeting
- Bookmobile committee met February 6th
- NNHLC Annual Meeting is April 11th at 6PM at Jackson PL
- Friends Received 10K tech grant from NHCF
- Deliberative Session is March 6th
- Kim Murdoch is now a member of the Friends Board
- Project Succeed Advisory board met Feb 13th
- Eastern Main Street Project to begin Spring 2026
- Attended Master Plan meeting at Tuckerman's Brewery February 8th

Collections

- Delivering GAR flag to the Museum Textile Service March 13th
- Working with Town Clerk to remove certain records from History Room.
- Meeting with Tom Eastman Feb 27th to discuss MountainEar digitization

Buildings and Grounds

- Active shooter training was held February 17th
- Developing fundraising strategy for park renovations
- Meeting with GN and KP Feb 23rd to review park cost estimates
- Received quote from Coastal Telephone for PA system

Programs

- WMSI class started February 20th
- Mini Movers has been successful with excellent participation
- Friday morning play group has been well attended
- Tech Training class has been well attended
- Stuff animal sleepover is February 27th
- Argentine Tango Dance Class starts March 4th

Grants

• Working on NH Humanities grant for One Book One Valley

Respectfully Submitted,

David Smolen